Schwager, Zachaz D.

From: Cara Baribeau <carabaribeau@yahoo.com>
Sent: Monday, October 28, 2019 10:02 AM

To: Schwager, Zachary D.

Subject: Fw: 2100 Douglass Boulevard

CAUTION: This email came from outside of Louisville Metro. Do not click links or open
attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe

Hi Zach,

Here's the email from Stuart Sparks from Public Works below. As a note, the stop sign and stop bar
have now been relocated/repainted.

Do you have a phone number and email address for Jasmine?
Let me know if you have any other questions or receive additional feedback.

Best,
Cara

----- Forwarded Message -----

From: Sparks, Stuart <Stuart.Sparks@louisvilleky.gov>

To: Cara Baribeau <carabaribeau@yahoo.com>; Haberman, Joseph E <Joseph.Haberman@louisvilleky.gov>
Sent: Thursday, October 3, 2019, 10:14:04 AM EDT

Subject: RE: 2100 Douglass Boulevard

Everyone,

Louisville Metro Public Works Traffic Engineering has no objection to Mrs. Baribeau’s proposal to install a
fence on her property behind the existing bushes. The intersection operates as an all way stop control and
there have been 5 documented crashes since January 1, 2016 (11/4/16, 5/17/17, 5/20/17, 6/18/18, &
1/22/19). We are going to relocate the stop sign and post for Dorothy Ave closer to the stop bar and refresh
the stop bar to ensure an approaching motorist has the best visibility possible of motorists approaching on
Douglass Blvd. Please let me know if you have any questions or if need anything else from me.

Thanks,

Stuart Sparks, PE, PTOE

Louisville Metro Public Works



